TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD, CONNECTICUT
Office of Town Counsel

438-4225

February 19, 1969

Mr. J. M. Woodcock
First Selectman

Town Hall

Ridgefield, Connecticut

Re: Ridgebury Golf Property

Dear Mr. Woodcock:

I have a proposed contract from Mr. Kraus for the sale of
his land. I have not received a contract on the Leighton
property, but Mr. Petroni has been in contact with the
Leighton's about this contract. I have heard from Attorney
Hanna, representing Mrs. Dlhy, that he knows nothing about
any proposed sale of any portion of the Dlhy property to
the Town of Ridgefield.

It is my understanding that these contracts are all contingent
upon the other properties being obtained, so I suggest that
Mrs. Dlhy be contacted again to see if she is going to sell
this property, or else we should notify Kraus and Leighton.

Very truly yours,
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“ John E. Dowling

JED:pa



